
 

 

 

November 6, 2014 

 

 

TEN responds to recent press coverage 
 

 

Ten Network Holdings Limited (ASX:TEN) (‘TEN’ or the ‘Company’) notes recent press speculation in 

relation to potential transactions involving the Company. 

 

TEN has appointed Citi to assist in assessing a range of potential strategic options for the Company. 

TEN notes that while a number of potential strategic options have been considered to date, there is 

no guarantee any transaction will eventuate. 

 

TEN will notify the market in the event that further disclosure is required in accordance with its 

continuous disclosure obligations under the ASX Listing Rules. 

 

For more information, contact: 

 

Neil Shoebridge 

Director of Corporate and Public Communications 

P: (02) 9650 1575. M: 0417 511 012.  

E: nshoebridge@networkten.com.au  
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